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Jan. 3. 4
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Happy New Year

The board of Right to Life-LIFESPAN wishes all of you a new year filled with blessings.  For mothers facing an unplanned pregnancy we wish courage. For babies whose lives are at risk we wish a society that recognizes their intrinsic worth. For those of us who have the power to impact these lives for the good, we wish the understanding that all lives have value and need our willingness to help them.

Jan. 10, 11
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
What comes next?

At present, a physician in the USA can elect to NOT perform abortions as a matter of conscience.  Neither is he/she required to refer a patient to someone who does do abortions.  Physicians in Canada will soon not have that freedom. Doctors who morally oppose providing abortion services or prescribing birth control will be required to refer patients to other physicians, according to a draft policy paper just released by the College of Physicians and Surgeons of Ontario.  Could US doctors be next?  For more information please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.
Jan.17, 18
Right to Life-LIFESPAN

Sad Anniversary

We recognize another anniversary of the Roe v Wade abortion decision.  Each year another 1,000,000+ babies lives are lost and women and families touched by an abortion decision.  The struggle seems endless, but each life is worth our attention so we will continue advocating and educating for life.  Join us and keep our efforts strong until, indeed, ALL  lives count.  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.

Jan. 24, 25
Right to Life-LIFESPAN

Join LIFESPAN
There was never a better time to become a member of LIFESPAN.  Information on current events that impact human life, legislative action, volunteer activities, opportunities to Stand Up For Life all come with a LIFESPAN membership.  We have just marked the 42 anniversary of the Supreme Court decision that placed all life in jeopardy.  Your membership in LIFESPAN could mean that we don’t have to mark the 43 anniversary!  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.

Jan. 31, Feb 1
Right to Life-LIFESPAN

Hockey Fans

If you can’t get to a Red Wings game, come to a Plymouth Whalers game on March 7, 2015 at Compuware Arena in Plymouth.  Tickets are only $12.00 and you will be helping Right to Life-LIFESPAN.  Call the LIFESPAN office for more information, 248-816-1546
